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to allow for legal processes to play out, and that we will be taking steps in the new year to 

continue to elevate student voice and evaluate our systems for improvement.   

Parents made the following comments/requests:  

¶ Teaching about sexual health, boundaries and consent is important for elementary kids, 

too. It’s a great time to teach them when there are lower stakes.  

¶ Parents shared that they would also like to know more about mandatory reporting and 

decision processes that school staff go through. Maybe schools share this during school 

orientations? 

¶ Some expressed concerns about students “jumping on bandwagons” and not taking time 

to understand what happened and the accusations.   

¶ It’s important that our students see what they want implemented into new rules/training 
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